
Head                                                                                                                          4.12.15
BDM-aerogares
Paris, France                                             BDM-aerogares@bagagesdumonde.com 

Dear Sir (Madam),
                           RE: item 17812 non-delivery
As you remember, we have an agreement on delivering my item 17812 (my old laptop computer) lost 
14.11.15 and later found at the CDG-1 airport. On 24.11.2015, you took 150 euro from my account for 
the delivery. You promised to send me the tracking number but failed. Then the delivery was 
intercepted by the shipping company UPS, controlled in Israel, to my knowledge, by Russian agents – 
my enemies. Instead of delivering my item to me, they started demanding some custom duty payment 
on false pretense and with false invoice bill. When I informed them of their mistake, they refused to 
recognize their fault and not delivered my item to me yet. So their true purpose seems to steal my 
computer and take valuable scientific information from it, a blunt pirate action, an organized 
international crime.

In this connection would you please apply to the HQs of the UPS, an allegedly international 
organization, send them copy of the documents concerning our agreement, attached here, and demand 
immediate delivery of my item to me. Its UPS reference number: 1ZV198V60498357324. If necessary, 
please apply also to the international arbitrage. I attach here four documents, of BDM and UPS.

Sincerely,
Igor Makarov
512/51 Hativat Carmeli 
Haifa 32629, Israel
Tel?fax. +972 (0) 4 822 1997
Mobile: +972 (0) 547 856 170
Email: info@reformscience.org 

Attachment: 
(1) three BDM documents;
(2) the UPS invoice bill (Hebrew)
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